
Dear All,

I am writing to object to all the development proposed on the greenbelt in the draft local 
plan. As a local resident and mother access to greenspace is very important. I am very 
concerned about the impact these proposals will have on the environment and nature in the 
surrounding area. 

There are plenty of brownfield sites in Enfield to develop, let's not destroy the greenbelt.
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